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April 29, 2011 
 
 
 
Erika Hanson 
2157 Temple Ct 
St. Paul, MN 55104 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 2157 Temple Ct 
 File ID: RLH WP 11-6 
 
Dear Ms. Hanson: 

 
This is to confirm that on April 26, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended denying a variance on the three double hung 
replacement egress bedroom windows.  You will need to explore other window options to meet 
minimum egress requirement. 
 
If you wish to contest, the City Council public hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, May 18, 
2011 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 Jim Bloom (email) 
 Stephen Ubl (email) 
 FBC Concepts, 629 157th Ave NW, Anoka MN 55303-4044 
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